A regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, May 5, 2014 at 6:35 pm.

Present: Martin Crowley, Chairman; David Sheedy, Clerk; William Dowling; George Samia, Town Administrator and Cathy Johnson, Administrative Assistant

Pledge of Allegiance

Open Forum

Open Forum opened by the Chairman.

Boy Scout Troop 29 of East Bridgewater was present to earn their Merit Badges and Communication Merit Badges.

Open Forum closed by the Chairman

Budget Presentation

Dina Livingston, Town Clerk, was present to present to the Town and the Board of Selectmen the Town Clerk's FY 15 Budget.

Budget Presentation

Robert Charles, Veteran's Services Officer, was present to present to the Town and the Board of Selectmen the Veteran's Office's FY 15 Budget.

Budget Presentation

George G. Samia, Town Administrator, was present to present to the Town and the Board of Selectmen the Board of Selectmen's FY 15 Budget.

Action Item

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, a unanimous vote, approve the request of Susan Mulloy, Adm. Asst. to the Board of Health for use of the Lawn at the Community Center at Sachem Rock on Monday, June 9 from 5 pm – 7 pm for their annual rabies clinic for cats and dogs.

Reminders

Senator Brian A. Joyce's office hours Town Hall on Tuesday May 5th from 10:30 – 11:30

Hazardous Waste Day
May 31st 8 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the G.W. Mitchell Middle School

Drug Awareness Community Out Reach Night
May 21st 6 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. @ Community Center at Sachem Rock

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes - Crowley, Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor

Clerk

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 pm

Board of Selectmen